From: Dannielle Allaire

Sent: Saturday, May 27, 2017 11:27 AM **To:** Saunders, Cathy <<u>csaunder@london.ca</u>>

Subject: Movie nights

Cathy,

As the chsir of the Hamilton Road Community Association, I would love to have the capacity of the Movie nights doubled. We, unfortunately, missed the boat and were unable to procure the equipment for a summer movie night.

Doubling the capacity would reduce the number of instances of this occurring. Please bring this forward to council on behalf of the Hamilton Road Community Association.

Regards, Dannielle Allaire

Chair, Hamilton Road Community Association